
THE DIRECTOR GENERAL  
PAN AMERICAN UNION  

WASHINGTON,D .C.

December 16, 1937.

My deer Mr. Chairman:
Permit me to congratulate you on 

your admirable address before the American 
Farm Bureau Federation. I hope that this 
address will be given the widest possible 
circulation as it will contribute much to 
the enlightenment of public opinio.

Very sincerely yours,

L. S. Rowe 
Director General

Hon. Marriner S. Eccles, 
Chairman, Board of Governors of 
the Federal System,

Washington Building,
Washington.
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December 17, 1937.

My dear Dr. iiowe:
This is to thank you for your kind note of December 

16th commenting upon the address which I delivered this 
week before the American Farm Bureau Federation in Chicago.

I am much gratified to have your favorable opinion 
of it and I appreciate your thoughtfulness in writing.

Sincerely yours,

M. S. Eccles, 
Chairman.

Dr. L. S. Rowe, 
Director General, 
Pan American Union, 
Washington, D. C.

ET:b
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